
     

    

 

    

 

                    

           

 

 

 

  

   

 

            

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

MINUTES OF THE DECATUR COUNTY 

SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT BOARD 

Tuesday, February 24, 2015 

The meeting of the Decatur County Solid Waste Management District Board that was originally scheduled for Tuesday February 24, 2015 

was not called to order due to lack of quorum. 

Terry Wagner, Chairman 

Brittani Saunders, Attest 


